
THE WHI T E HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 30, 1981 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your support of the reconciliation 
bill last week. A giant step has been taken toward 
meeting the demand of the American people to get 
Federal expenditures under control, and you can take 
pride in the role you played in this effort. You have 
my personal appreciation. 

With best regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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